
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

 

                                                         26th September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 6 – Visit to Southampton Art Gallery  

 

To support our topic work this term we are planning to visit Southampton Art Gallery on Thursday, 

2nd  November.  The visit will include a guided tour of the gallery and a wire sculpture workshop, 

both led by artists.  We will also have time to explore the gallery in small groups during the 

afternoon. 

 

All children will need a packed lunch, including a drink (not fizzy) in a leak-proof container.  If it is dry 

we shall eat lunch in the park opposite the gallery, if wet we will eat inside the education room.  The 

children should wear school uniform and a suitable coat.  They will not need any spending money.   

 

The visit will cost £10.00 per child, this includes a workshop fee.  Although contributions to school 

trips are voluntary if insufficient contributions are received unfortunately the trip maybe cancelled.   

Please complete and return the slip below with your payment in an envelope marked with your 

child’s name, class and “Art Gallery” by 30th  October.  Alternatively you are able to pay on line via 

scopay. 

 

We hope that you will feel able to support this very worthwhile educational visit.  Please see your 
child’s class teacher if this presents difficulties and we will make every effort to help. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

T Hughes  

Z Morgan  

 

Swanmore Primary School 

Y6 VISIT TO SOUTHAMPTON ART GALLERY, THURSDAY 2ND NOVEMBER 

 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………. Class .…………………… 

I give permission for my child to go on the visit to Southampton Art Gallery and enclose the amount 

of £10.00. 

 

Signed (parent) ………………………………………………….. Date …..………………….. 

 
 


